
Message from the Headteacher 

 

It has been another week of tests at Lambs Lane and in schools 

across the country. This time it has been year 1 and year 4 who have 

taken their phonics screening test and their multiplication check 

respectively. We were very proud of how they all approached the 

tests and we know they did their best. 

Next week we are looking forward to welcoming Rachel Davis, a 

local artist to come and work with children across the school to 

create a combined peace of artwork.  

Sharon Finn 

Year 6 Challenge 

As part of their final year with us, 
the year 6 are set a challenge to 
make some money. 

They will be holding their shops on 
Thursday 20th June at 3.30pm. 
Please do visit them and support. 

 

BIKE MARKING REMINDER 

  Sainsbury's, King Street Lane, Winnersh 

⏰ 10:00am-12:00pm 

   14th June 2024 

Come down with your bikes and get them marked and 
registered for free! 

Ice Cream Man 

On Friday 19th July there will be 
an ice-cream van on the school 
playground at 3.30pm, ahead of 
the year 6 event. 

He will be open for business from 
anyone wishing to purchase an ice
-cream for their child. 

Lost Property 

We appear to have a lost 
car key and what looks 
like a house key on a 
Land Rover grey lanyard 
hanging in the school 
office. If this belongs to 
you please pop by and 
collect it. It has been 
here for some time. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  113 
minutes (2hrs 53 mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 15 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

ARTS WEEK 

Starts 

Year 5 
Swimming  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

3.15—3.45 

Art Gallery 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 
   

Breakfast and After School Club 

From September 2024 parents will be able 
to book their own wraparound care via 
their Arbor account. Further information 
will follow next week but we would also 
like to invite you to our parents coffee 
morning on Friday 28th June where we will 
be available to show you live where on 
Arbor you are able to do this. 


